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Meet Camp Director
AMELIA HASLAM
Born in Macon, Georgia
Years at Camp Aranzazu: 7
Education: Georgia Southern University

You are a certified 
therapeutic recreation 
specialist. How did you get 
interested in this field? 
“I always knew I wanted to work 
with people and to have an impact on 
people’s lives. While in college, I found 
out about therapeutic recreation and how 
therapeutic recreation specialists were 
able to help patients rehabilitate and 
give them tools to build on their progress 
using recreation and leisure activities. 
The idea of playfulness with purpose 
sounded like a dream job, and it really 
has been.”

How did you end up at 
Camp Aranzazu?
“I was volunteering with YoungLife 
Camp in Jasper, Georgia, and my boss 
knew camp founder Tom Forney and told 
me about Camp Aranzazu. So I emailed 
Tom and got an internship at camp. I 
had no intention of staying beyond my 
internship, but here I am, seven years 
later.”

What keeps you going?
“What we do is cool! I get to walk by 
and see kids kayak, fish, or even hold 
a camera for the first time. I also get 
excited when someone works at camp 
for the summer and then becomes 

an enthusiastic advocate for special 
populations.” She adds, “I also am 
particularly thankful when I get to be part 
of a really good week for campers who are 
in tough health battles outside of camp. 
They go through hard and strenuous 
medical treatments, but get to come 
to camp and enjoy delicious food, play 
with friends, and try new activities while 
building helpful intrapersonal skills and 
growing through the camp experience.” 

One of the things that our 
partners rave about most 
is the Camp Aranzazu staff. 
What do you think we do 
differently?
“I know that our smaller size allows our 
staff to have more personal connections 
and to spend more time with campers. 
We work hard to make sure every camper 
feels accepted and loved, which comes 
naturally to our team because of how 
incredible our campers are.”

What was it like when you 
came back to camp after 
Hurricane Harvey and saw 
all the destruction?
“I remember looking at the land and 
hurting for the loss of the trees and plants 
and natural resources. Part of the joy 
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at Camp Aranzazu is seeing all the 
natural beauty. It was overwhelming 
to think about the amount of time 
and effort that would be needed for 
camp to ever look the way it once did.” 
She adds, “We had to shut down for 
several months. I mourned the loss 
of getting to do what I love. But it 
also made me extra grateful when we 
were finally able to host campers the 
following spring.”

If money were no object, 
what else would you like 
to have at camp to better 
serve our campers?
“We already have an amazing facility, 
but I would expand our health center 
so we could host multiple groups of 
campers who have more intensive 
medical needs at the same time. 
I would love to have a truly accessible 
treehouse with an observation deck. 
Given our location on the coast, it 
also would be great to have a more 
extensive fishing program that 
included off-shore fishing trips, 
as well as to stock our ponds with 
different types of fish! Art and music 
therapy would be a great addition,  
and we could possibly partner with 
local galleries to showcase our 
campers’ talent. I also have dreamed 
of having therapy dogs to help 
campers who are struggling with 
being away from home or who need 
more attention in the health center 
than they’d like.”

FRIENDS & FUN!

1 2 T H  A N N U A L

ZAZU FRIENDS & FUN
September 26, 2020

CAMP ARANZAZU
ROCKPORT, TEXAS

SAN ANTONIO
HOLIDAY BELLS & SHELLS
November 19, 2020

SAN ANTONIO GUN CLUB

HOUSTON
HOLIDAY BELLS & SHELLS

December 8, 2020
GREATER HOUSTON SPORTS CLUB

SAVE THE DATE!



Provide a legacy of support for Camp Aranzazu’s facilities and campers by making a bequest. With the help of 
your advisors, you can include language in your will or trust specifying the type of gift you wish to leave: “I give, 
devise, and bequeath (specifi c gift; i.e.: dollar amount, percentage of estate, or rest and residue of estate) 
to Camp Aranzazu, Tax ID Number: 74-3032285.”
Please consult your legal and/or tax counsel before drafting any legal document. If you have already included us 
in your estate plans, please let us know by contacting Kate Plouvier at katep@camparanzazu.org. 

LEGACY OF
SUPPORT

$100,000+
The Hamill Foundation
Moody Foundation
$50,000 - $99,000
Cheniere Energy, Inc.
Forney Construction / 
 Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Forney
Guill Family Foundation
Ed Rachal Foundation
The Tom and Mary Turner Trust / 
 Mr. and Mrs. Jon Turner
$25,000 - $49,999
Anonymous
The Brown Foundation, Inc.
Castaways Thrift Shop, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh C. Dobson
Wayne Duddlesten Foundation
Gordy & Sons Outfi tters
Hildebrand Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Joe O. Huggins III
John G. & Marie Stella Kenedy 
Foundation
Harvey E. Najim Family Foundation
Valero Energy Foundation
$10,000 - $24,999
Mr. and Mrs. Fields Alexander
BLS Construction, Inc. / 
 Mr. and Mrs. William Key
Coastal Bend Community Foundation
Ms. Riki Rushing and Mr. Allen Gilmer
Greehey Family Foundation
George and Mary Josephine Hamman 
 Foundation
The Gordon Hartman Family Foundation
HEB Tournament of Champions
KOS Employee Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Little
Lonestar Legacy
Mays Family Foundation
Memorial Drive Presbyterian Church
Robert R. and Kay M. Onstead 
Foundation
Prichard Family Foundation
Shield-Ayres Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Yager III
$5,000 - $9,999
Mr. Omar G. Alvarez
Avalon Advisors, LLC
Mrs. Kim Herzog Bonner and 
 Mr. John Bonner
Mr. and Mrs. A.J. Brass
Harry S. and Isabel C. Cameron 
 Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff  Floyd
Mr. and Mrs. Larry R. Forney
Frost Bank
The Green Tree Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Robert K. Hatcher
Albert & Ethel Herzstein Charitable 
 Foundation
Mr. James Humphrey
Kappa Kappa Gamma Charitable 
 Foundation of Houston

Blanche Davis Moore Foundation
Mr. Michael Maresh
Mr. and Mrs. C. Terrell Palmer
Pipe-Pros
Mr. and Mrs. Denis Praet
Provost Umphrey Law Firm LLP
Les and Mary Puckett Children's 
Foundation
Allen Boone Humphries Robinson LLP / 
 Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Rothbauer
Margaret Sue Rust Foundation
Silver Eagle Distributors
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Spears
Strake Foundation
Mrs. Linda Strickland
Ms. Patia Strickland
Mrs. Kathryn Symank
Mrs. Joanne Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Tellepsen, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Walker
Gil and Dody Weaver Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Shawn Wendell
$2,500 - $4,999
Apache Corp.
Mr. and Mrs. David Ayers
Mr. and Mrs. Richard D. Bedell
Bodungen Land Services
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff erson Boswell
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Boudreaux
Mr. Jeff  Cannon
Ms. Leslie L. Clement
Mr. and Mrs. R.L. Dewar
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Dewar
Anonymous
Anonymous
Mr. and Mrs. David Earle
Ms. Deborah Eckel
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff  Elkin
Mrs. James A. Elkins III
Mr. Philip L. Evans
Garza Site Development / 
 Mr. Alberto Garza
Mr. Chase W. Gorman
Gunn Automotive
Mr. and Mrs. Kurt M. Hanson / 
 Mustang Cat
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Herschbach
Mr. Bill Hightower
Ms. Henrietta P. C. Hildebrand
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Houser
Jeff erson Bank
First State Bank / 
 Mr. and Mrs. William R. Jenkins III
Mr. and Mrs. Johnny Johnson
Ben E Keith Foundation
Mr. Duane King / King Foundation
Mr. Steven Kocurek
Mr. Spencer Leslie
Amy Shelton McNutt Charitable Trust
Mr. and Mrs. J. Mace Meeks
Midway
Ms. Tammy Mills
Mr. Rusty Minchew

Navy Army Community Credit Union
Mr. Jeff  Partin
Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Phillips
Pioneer Energy Services
PlainsCapital Bank
Mr. Ward Sheffi  eld
Shell Oil Company Foundation
The Tapeats Fund
Vista Camps
Mr. and Mrs. John S. Watson
Patricia Lewis Zoch Children's Foundation
$1,000 - $2,499
AB Heights LP
Mr. Marshall Adkins
Mr. Matt Airhart
American Bank
Arnim Family Foundation
Ascende, Inc.
Ashton Sawing and Drilling, LLC
Ms. Patti Atkins
Avalon Advisors, LLC
Mr. David Beck
Behmann Brothers Foundation
BGE, Inc.
Elizabeth Boazman
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bracher
Mr. Brian A. Brust
BSA Architects, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. John Cabaniss
Capri Oil Services
Mr. Ronald R. Cathey
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard Clark
Coastal Bend Controls
Coastal Supplies & Services Corp
Concretex, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. George E. Crady
Ms. Elizabeth M. Dalisky
DE Harvey Builders
Mr. and Mrs. Charles DeCou
Mr. Russell Denson
Mr. Edward E DeWees
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Drake
Mr. and Mrs. W. McComb Dunwoody
Ms. Julia Dutton
Mr. Philip Edmundson
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Engleman
Mr. Edgar Erwin
Erwin Construction LLC
Exxon Mobil SABIC
Forney Services
Mr. and Mrs. Eric S. Foultz
Mr. Gerald Gehm
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Goebel
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Graves
Grit Oil & Gas, LLC
Dr. Gail M. Gross and 
 Mr. Jenard M. Gross
C.H. Guenther & Son
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Hall
Mr. Mark Hamilton
Mr. and Mrs. Hunter Hawkins
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Heidt
Mr. and Mrs. David Herrmann
Mr. Steven Herzog

Mr. John Hurt
Ms. Amanda Kellar
Kelly Painting & Drywall LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Duane Kilgore
Kiwanis Club Corpus Christi Bay
Kleberg Bank
Legacy Funeral Group, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Jackson Lewis IV
Mr. and Mrs. David Light
Mr. David L Lynch
Mr. Steven Mafrige
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Magoon
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Marek
Mata Turf, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Maxwell
Ms. Cecilia Johnson McMurrey
Mr. James Miller
Bill Minyard
Mr. and Mrs. Marks Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Austin W. Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Lew Moorman
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew E. Mosbacker
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Moss
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Mounts
Mr. Mark W. Muecke
Dr. and Mrs. Matthew F Murray
National Association of 
 Letter Carriers Branch 1259
Leda & Bernt Netland
Mr. Clay Page
Ms. Patricia Anne Parnell 
Piper Jaff ray & Co.
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen McCarthy Pitt
Port of Corpus Christi
Post Oak Energy Capital
Mr. Mark Pratka
RBC Foundation
T.E. Reilly, Inc.
Mr. Jabe Riley
Ms. Lorin Runnels
J Russell Holding LP
Mr. William Ryan
Mr. and Mrs. John Rynd
Mrs. Tammie Shelton
Mr. Micah Simecek
Dr. and Mrs. Lon S. Smith
Ed Stedman Foundation / 
 Mr. and Mrs. Culver Stedman
Mr and Mrs. John T. Steen, Jr.
South Texas Money Management, Ltd.
Strike, LLC
Texas Mutual
W4 Consulting LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Dick Wade
Mr. Russell Wagner
Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie Weil
Whataburger
Mr. and Mrs. David Wise
Mr. Dave Woodard
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Zacher

We are grateful for gifts of all sizes!

THANK YOU TO OUR 2019 CAPITAL AND OPERATING DONORS!



“I will become close
to people.”

–CAMPER FROM DRISCOLL 
CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL

“Camp makes me feel 
like I am not the only 
one.”

– CAMPER FROM THE EPILEPSY 
FOUNDATION OF CENTRAL 

AND SOUTH TEXAS

“Camp helped me learn 
that I can do anything.”

– CAMPER FROM DRISCOLL 
CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL

What our AMAZING CAMPERS say!

“I will be happy.”
– CAMPER FROM HILL COUNTRY SAN 

ANTONIO MANAGEMENT

2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Keith Little, Chairman
Fields Alexander, Vice-Chair
Daryl Allen
Traci McLester Arellano
Casey Cullen
Blake Finger
Robin Floyd
Tom Forney, Founder
John Guill
Bobby Hatcher, Treasurer
Hunter Hawkins
Denise Hazen
Bryan Phillips, Secretary
Joanne Taylor
Shannon Turner
John Watson

Virginia Ballard, President

ADVISORY BOARD
Jim Anderson
Katie Brass
Tom Flaherty
Shannon Gunn
Gloria Hicks
Mark Kelly 
Chip Jenkins
Jack Kins
Rob McClane
Alison Leland McKinney
Katherine Smelko
Ashley Rhodes Smith
George Strickhausen IV
Linda Strickland
Rona Train

PLEASE HELP US SERVE
MORE CHILDREN AND
ADULTS WHO COULD
BENEFIT FROM OUR
SERVICES!

When the new cabin 
is finished in May, we 

will have beds for 175 campers 
and their support staff. 
If you know of any 
organizations that might be 
interested in learning about 
Camp Aranzazu, please 
email Amelia Haslam at
ahaslam@camparanzazu.org.


